
203 S. Farwell St., P.O. Box 5148, Eau Claire, WI  54702-5148 

 

 

 

 

City Clerk / City Elections 

Phone: (715) 839-4912 

Fax: (715) 839-6177 

NOTICE OF ABSENTEE VOTING 

 

Special Voting Deputies for the City of Eau Claire will conduct Absentee Voting for the  

April 6, 2021 Spring Election for the residents of the following Care Facilities at the times specified below: 

 

Care Partners Assisted Living, 3325 Birch St:  Voting will be held on Thursday, March 18, 2021, and 

Monday, March 22, 2021, beginning at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Milestone Senior Living, 5512 Renee Dr:   Voting will be held on Thursday, March 18, 2021, and  

Monday, March 22, 2021, beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

The following facilities are not allowing Special Voting Deputies in their facility due to 

COVID-19 policies, so the City of Eau Claire will be conducting tele-visits on the following dates: 

 

 Heritage Senior Living, 3706 Damon St:  Tele-visits will be held on Wednesday, March 17, 2021, and 

Thursday, March 18, 2021, beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Orchard Hills Assisted Living, 1403 Truax Blvd:  Tele-visits will be held on Friday, March 19, 2021, and 

Monday, March 22, 2021, beginning at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 Heatherwood Assisted Living, 4510 Gateway Dr:  Tele-visits will be held on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 

and Thursday, March 18, 2021, beginning at 1:00 p.m.   

 

Dove Healthcare South Eau Claire, 3656 Mall Dr: Tele-visits will be held on Wednesday, March 17, 2021, 

and Thursday, March 18, 2021, beginning at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Grace Willowbrook Assisted Living, 4868 Otteson Ln: Tele-visits will be held on Wednesday,  

March 17, 2021, and Thursday, March 18, 2021 beginning at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Dove Healthcare West Eau Claire, 1405 Truax Blvd:  Tele-visits will be held on Wednesday,  

March 17, 2021, and Thursday, March 18, 2021, beginning at 12:00 p.m. 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this process, please contact: 

  

Nicholas Koerner 

Eau Claire Elections Specialist 

203 S. Farwell Street 

715 - 839- 4913 

 

Notice is given per State Statute 6.875(6)(a) 

 


